
Timeline for Honors College Sophomore Seminar Proposal Process  

May 2022: Honors College announces call for new course proposals  

September 9, 2022, 4:00 p.m. DEADLINE to submit initial drafts of proposals for 2023-24 academic year 

(Faculty members with approved Honors College courses on file do not need to re-propose their course; 

instead, please e-mail Honors.College@uvm.edu by 4:00 the day of the deadline expressing interest in 

teaching during the 2023-24 academic year)  

Late September, 2022: Honors College curriculum committee meets to review draft proposals, evaluate 

if there is a need for supplemental material for academic unit curriculum committees, and consider 

possible D1/D2/SU classification  

Early October, 2022: Meetings with HCOL Deans to discuss HCOL Curriculum Committee 

recommendations  

October 31, 2022, 4:00 p.m. DEADLINE to submit final proposal: a course syllabus and D1/D2/SU forms 

(if applicable)  

November 1, 2022: HCOL Deans make final course approval based on HCOL Curriculum Committee 

Recommendations and notify faculty  

Early November 2022: Honors College works with academic units on faculty recruiting and sophomore 

seminar scheduling for 2023-24.  

November 2022: Material sent out DCRC, SCRC, and academic unit curriculum committees for 

college/major/distribution requirement approval  

December 1, 2022: Faculty approved to teach in the Honors College for the upcoming academic year will 

be notified, and sent information on course scheduling.  

March 1, 2023: 2023-24 sophomore seminars will be posted to the Honors College webpage. 

Mid-March, 2023: Advising for course registration begins Early April, 2023: Fall 2023 course registration 

begins 


